

Hello Ansley Park!

I apologize for missing February's newsletter, but we have a lot of news to catch up on! 
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First I'd like to announce the road closings last month. The undeveloped portion of Whitehall Village has been blocked. These sturdy concrete blockades ensure no vehicular traffic on those roads. We can thank our commissioner Doug Lowry for his hard work on this issue! 

New this month, we now have a neighborhood watch sign at the back of Ansley Drive visible to cut through traffic. This is exciting news as the vacant cul-de-sac continues to pose challenges to our neighborhood. This sign will help to let people know that our organization is active & hopefully curb some unwanted behavior.

Our first quarterly meeting of 2010 is approaching. This meeting will be held on Wednesday April 7th at 6:30 at 220 Ansley Drive & is being hosted once again by the Hodges. Please bring any questions or concerns you may have!

We are organizing a Spring Cleaning event! Volunteers are needed!! On April 24th we will be working to pick up litter & debris from our neighborhood. Refreshments will be served. This is also a great time for yard cleanup, as we expect leaf & limb pickup to be in early May. Additional suggestions are welcome! Let's keep Ansley Park beautiful!

A quick warning, recently a car was stolen on Rumson Rd in Clarkedale, please be sure that you are locking your cars at night & not leaving anything valuable in sight. This theft is hitting a little close to home.

Have a great spring! I hope to see you at the meeting and the cleanup event!!
Your neighbor, 

Jane Wightman

706-247-4362

janewightman@gmail.com
